
 
From: 
Sent: Monday, 21 June 2010 12:02 PM 
To: PORTER 
Subject: RE: Noise Enquiry into Live Music in the ACT - CBD  
 
 
Hi Mary,  
 
I have been advised to contact you with my concerns regarding loud noise in the CBD.  
 
My wife and I currently live in the Waldorf apartments on Akuna Street in Canberra City. The noise from 
Transit bar (also on Akuna St) has disrupted our sleep from the time we moved in (January 2009). There is a 
constant noise from people drinking in the street side seating area and music from the bar 6 nights a week and 
this can go well into the night. It is not uncommon for the noise to continue until 3 or 4am. We have 'invested' in 
a stand alone fan that we put on the high setting next to our bed in an attempt to drown out some of the noise. 
This works to some degree but not against the bassy music that is often played - neither is it a practical solution 
in winter!  
 
If you would like anything clarified, please don't hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 


